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Dulles Airport Exit Lane to Route 28 North (Sterling) 
Will Close Overnight Thursday, April 19 for Construction 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The exit lane from Washington Dulles International 
Airport to northbound Route 28 (towards Sterling) 
will be closed for construction from 
 

10 p.m. on Thursday, April 19 until  
5 a.m. on Friday, April 20. 

 
Drivers leaving the Airport who need to go north on 
Route 28 should follow traffic signs to take the 
following detour: 
 

-- Exit the Airport onto Route 28 South  
(toward Centreville) 
 
-- At the first traffic light (Frying Pan Road), 
make a U-turn onto Route 28 North 
 

This overnight closure will not affect drivers 
traveling to the Airport or those leaving the Airport 
to travel towards Washington, D.C. on the Dulles 
Airport Access Highway. 

 
The overnight ramp closure is necessary for 
construction work on a new overpass which will 
make it easier for traffic leaving the Airport to 
merge onto the eastbound Dulles Airport Access 
Highway. 
 
This $56 million roadway improvement project 
concentrates on the north area of Dulles where 
vehicles enter and exit the Airport. The project is 
part of the D2, Dulles Development program, and is 
expected to be completed in Spring 2008. 
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